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To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Meagan Craig and I am currently on the Board for the Imagination Library in Valdez, Alaska. It is my
 understanding that funding for Best Beginnings has been cut entirely and I beg you to please reconsider. Best
 Beginnings has helped fund critical programs such as Imagination Library, which is a program that greatly benefits
 the young children of Alaska. Programs that benefit Alaska's youth should be at the forefront because the children
 are Alaska's future. Please reconsider the decision to cut funding, Alaska's youth are counting on you.

Sincerely, 

Meagan Craig
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